
 

 

 

 

Legal Notice     

Zoning Board of Appeals 

Town of Whately  
 

Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Board of Appeals of Whately will 

hold a public hearing on Thursday, August 6, 2020 at 7:00 PM. The hearing 

will take place virtually via Zoom. All those wishing to attend the hearing 

may do so via computer or telephone. To access the hearing via computer 

please use the following link https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85858245775  

 (Meeting ID: 858 5824 5775). To access the hearing via telephone please 

use one of the following telephone numbers (1-888-788-0099 US Toll-free) 

or (1-877-853-5247 US Toll-free) and enter the Meeting ID: 858 5824 5775 

when prompted. The rules of decorum for a public hearing remain in effect 

and the Chairperson will seek comments from the public when appropriate 

to do so.  
 

On behalf of homeowner Enace Lococo, Christopher Lee, of Backyard 

ADUs, has applied for a special permit to build a 527 sq ft detached 

accessory apartment for Mr. Lococo’s disabled brother to live in, on 

premises located at 148 Westbrook Rd. An accessory apartment was 

approved on June 7, 2018 by the Zoning Board of Appeals. Application for 

the special permit is to be considered under the provisions of the Whately 

Zoning Bylaws as provided by M.G.L. c. 40A. This notice is also published 

electronically on www.recorder.com/Public-Notices and 

www.masspublicnotices.org. 

        Roger P. Lipton, Chair  

     Zoning Board of Appeals  
     July 23 and 30, 2020 
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